
 We are so proud of our students’ performance in 
Peter Pan!  We enjoyed two wonderful shows with 
a great turnout of our wider community, including a 
good number of past students.  Thank you again to 
everyone who helped make the show such a     
success; it is a big effort and we really appreciate 
your support.  We are delighted to announce 
$644.30 was collected in donations to support the 
Christian Education Commission Champions 
Christmas Show.   

 

Congratulations to our team of students who    
competed in the Otago Primary and Intermediate 
Schools Cross Country last week.  All our students 
completed their respective races well.  Special 
mention needs to go to year 4 student Ryan Ure 
who came tenth place in the year 5 race.   

 

Attached to this newsletter is the programme for 
our athletics day planned for Tuesday 16 October.  
The full school day is held at the Caledonian 
Ground and is always a great day of sport and fun.  
Students in years 5-8 who meet the qualifying 
standards in events will be able to go on to the 
North Zone Athletics competition 
a few weeks later.   

 

Serving Christ together  

Ngā mihi nui  

Fiona Sizemore (Principal) 

Liberton Christian School 

5 Hillary Street  

Pine Hill 
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admin@libertonchristian.school.nz 
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Enrolments for 2019 

If you have a pre-schooler that 
you intend to enrol at Liberton 
during 2019 please call in at the 
office to confirm their place and 
complete an enrolment form, at 
your earliest convenience.  We 
have a full roll and want to    
ensure that we do not miss any 
of our sibling enrolments.    
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Liberton Sports Shirt and Hoodies 
A good size range of sports shirts and hoodies is available at 
the office.  Shirts are $35 each.  Hoodies are available at $55.   

Term 3 Calendar 

27 Sept  Swimming #5 

28 Sept    Last day of term 3 

 

Term 4 Calendar 

15 Oct  First day of term 

15 Oct  Rippa rugby commences 

16 Oct  LCS Athletics Day @ Caledonian Ground 

23 Oct   Class photos taken  

24 Oct  St John first aid courses for students 

29 Oct  Year 6-8 summer camp week commences 

30 Oct  Board of Trustees meeting 7.30pm 

6 Nov  North Zone Athletics 

16 Nov  Y0-3 sports @ Forsyth Barr Stadium 

20 Nov  Otago Athletics 

4 Nov  Board of Trustees meeting 7.30pm 

12 Dec  Graduation assembly 

13 Dec  Last day of term 4 

Badminton and Soccer Term 3  
Well done to our year 7&8 badminton 
teams, and thank you to Mrs Bennington 
for coaching all four teams over the  
season.  
 
Thank you to Mr Robertson for organising 
the year 5&6 soccer games in the local 
school competition and to the parents who 
helped with transport.  A great effort was 
made by the team for each game.   

A BIG welcome to our new students: Noah Smith 

(Year 3) in Room 4 and Nathan Smith (Year 2) in 

Room 5 and Hannah Dewdney, (Year 1) in Room 1. 

POP in and PRAY Tuesday mornings 9.00am – 9.20am in the 
staffroom 
Whether you can give ten or twenty minutes, come and join us as 
we pray for our school as it seeks to live out its vision in our    
community and for the kids, families and staff that are part of it. 
We are very grateful to all those who uphold the school in prayer.   
 
Prayer Points 
Give thanks for: - 

 a blessed term of learning for our students 

 a wonderful school production 

 our dedicated teachers, support staff and volunteers  
 

Please pray for:- 

 our school to glorify God in all ways and remain faithful to the 
vision set down by our founders 

 our school community to have a refreshing term break 

 our athletics day planned in week 1 of term 4 

 our board of trustees as they plan staffing and facilities for 
2019 

School Diary 

School Assemblies 
Most Fridays at 2.30pm we hold a school assembly for parents 
and friends of the school to see and share in a little of what we 
have been learning about during the week.  There will be no  
assembly on Friday 2 November.   

Term 4 Rippa Rugby Season 
Registration 
The Rippa competition commences at the Edgar Stadium on Monday 15 October.  Please 
return the registration form on Monday 24 September  so we can enter teams on Tuesday 25 
September.   
The Rippa competition finishes on Monday 3 December.  As Monday the 22 October is  
Labour Day there is no game that week. There are three grades:   Years 3 & 4, Years 5 & 6, 
and Years 7 & 8.  There is a $2.50 entry fee per player at the Edgar Centre each week.  
 

T-Ball season  
A notice is being circulated to gauge interest in T-Ball 
and Softball for this season.   Internet Banking details 

Occasionally there is some confusion 
around school payments as we have two 
bank accounts for different purposes.   
 
Attendance dues are paid to the Dunedin 
Christian Schools Association bank  
account number 02 0908 0114307 00 
 
All other payments (activity donations, 
camp fees, sports fees, stationery etc) are 
made to the Board of Trustees bank  
account number 02 0908 0263142 00 


